
																																																							 	
ENTERTAINMENT	MALAWI	

	
DATE;	18	March	2020	
	

Recommendation	letter	for	Luso	Lithu	CBO	
	
To	World	Connect:	
	
Dear	sir/Madam,	
	
Entertainment	Malawi	would	like	to	recommend	Luso	Lithu	Community	based	
Organisation	under	the	management	of	Mr.	Kedson	Ngwira	to	be	considered	in	
your	project.	
	
We	have	known	Luso	Lithu	CBO	for	over	a	year	now	and	our	relationship	with	
them	has	been	wonderful.	We	partnered	with	them	in	a	project	called	“Tingathe”,	
which	was	implemented	last	year	in	their	area,	Masasa.	In	this	project	which	run	
for	6	months	we	focused	on	empowering	the	youth	in	the	creative	space	which	
involves	 arts	 and	 talent.	 Over	 100	 Youths	 benefited	 from	 the	 program.	 This	
project	was	successfully	implemented	by	our	partner	organisation	Luso	Lithu	
	
We	 believe	 Luso	 Lithu	 Community	 based	 Organisation	 would	 be	 an	 excellent	
selection	 because	 they	 have	 a	 proven	 track	 record	 and	 impact	 on	 project	
implementation,	working	with	youths	and	communities.	
	
Yours	faithfully,	

	
Alfred	Zgambo	
Entertainment	Malawi	(EM)	
P.O	Box	167	Mzuzu,	Malawi	
Website;	www.entertainmentmalawi.com	
Email:	entertainmentmalawi@gmail.com	
	


